
 

 

From:  The DALO Level 9 

 Causeway Exchange 

 1-7 Bedford Street 

 Belfast 

 BT2 7EG 

 

 Telephone:  (028) 9090 9311 

 e-mail:  

assembly.section@communities-ni.gov.uk 

 Our ref: GM-1689-2021 

 Date:  16th  December 2021 

 

Dr Janice Thompson  

Communities Committee Clerk 

Room 430 

Parliament Buildings 

Ballymiscaw  

Stormont  

Belfast  

BT4 3XX  

 

 

Dear Janice, 

 

Further Deliberations on the Private Tenancies Bill 

 

Following response sent to Committee yesterday agreeing to an amendment 

regarding Clause 7, New 5D(4) please find attached amendment increasing the notice 

period from 2 months to 3 months.  
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If you require any further clarification, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Fionnbarr Dorrian 

Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer  

 

Amendment as drafted for Clause 7, New 5D(4) 

 

Clause 7, page 8, line 16 

Leave out ‘2’ and insert ‘3’ 

 


